
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
July 12 2021 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Tractor purchase update – decided Kubota would be the one to go with.  The best loan rates would be 
from them – 0 percent but application is confusing and not sure we would be able to get the loan.  It 
was decided to table tractor purchase for now. 
 
Discussion on shed by cement slab – what needs to be done and if there was a planned date to work on 
it.  Everyone has been pretty busy to find time to work on it.  
 
Herbie mowed from Fenwood to Edgar and back.  Rest of trails still need mowing.   Also need some back 
blading where gravel was put in Edgar last year. 
 
New trail off Highway M had some wash out with the heavy rains.  Will need to do a little ditching so the 
water runs to the culverts instead. 
 
Dean received an e-mail from someone that there was going to be a Mosinee town meeting with 
discussion on closing Burma Road per people living on the road.  Meeting was same night as ours. 
 
Membership dues are to be paid in August.  Find an application to be filled out attached.  
 
Elections will be held at August meeting.  Below are the current officers and which are up for election. 
 
President:  Dean Manecke – up for election 
Vice President:  Brian Manecke 
Treasurer:  Paula Denfeld – up for election 
Secretary:  Cindy Manecke  
Directors:  Gregg Schroeder, Leon Werner  
       up for election - Peggy Weiland, Mike Strasser, Chris Lehrmann  
 
 
Meeting adjourned 
 
Next meeting will be Monday, August 9th.  


